
 

 

13th November 2015 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Stay and Play 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended our ‘Stay and Play’ session before the holiday, I hope you 
enjoyed it; I know the children loved it!  
 
We really value your attendance and input at these events and so, following feedback from some of 
our parents, below are the dates for all our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions for this year. We hope this will 
be useful. We will also send out reminders via email nearer the time of each ‘Stay and Play’.  
 
The dates are as follows:  
 

Tuesday 15th
 December: 9.00am – 10.15am 

 
Thursday 11th February: 9.00am – 10.15am 
 
Wednesday 23rd March: 9.00am – 10.15am  
 
Friday 27th May: 9.00am – 10.15am  
 
Monday 4th July: 2.00pm – 3.15pm  

 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura Tracanna and Natalie Glendon  
Nursery Teachers 


